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Mental Health issues are a big deal nowadays—no wonder with all the drugs, legal 

and not, and booze. We get hopeless feelings from sanctuary cities, open borders, 

and then we have politicians who don’t want religion. Fatherless children and people 

in general are confused. Allowing a 12-year-old to have body parts removed without 

the parents' knowledge. There is a lot more to this mental health issue that is choking 

Oregon. We all need clean, clear brains to make better decisions. 


